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5. A copy of any written contract between
the petitioner and the beneficiary or a
summary of the terms of the oral agreement
under which the beneficiary will be
employed.

6. Off-site Assignment of H-1B
Beneficiaries: Petitioners seeking to place
the H-1B beneficiary off-site at a location
other than their own location must answer
general questions regarding this assignment
in Part 5., Basic Information About the
Proposed Employment and Employer.
Petitioners should advise the H-1B
beneficiary of the off-site work placement.
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5. A copy of any written contract between
the petitioner and the beneficiary or a
summary of the terms of the oral agreement
under which the beneficiary will be
employed.

6. If you are filing an H-1B cap petition for
a fiscal year that H-1B registration is
required, you must provide a valid H-1B
Registration Selection Number for the
beneficiary included in this petition, along
with a copy of the H-1B Registration
Selection Notice. NOTE: This evidence
requirement is not applicable to H-1B2
petitions.

7. Off-site Assignment of H-1B
Beneficiaries: Petitioners seeking to place
the H-1B beneficiary off-site at a location
other than their own location must answer
general questions regarding this assignment
in Part 5., Basic Information About the
Proposed Employment and Employer.
Petitioners should advise the H-1B
beneficiary of the off-site work placement.

…
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